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November 14, 2019

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about bigotry. Mr Miller is among your longest serving

and closest advisers having helped purge most of the rest of your immigra-

tion team. This week the SPLC reported on his extraordinarily racist views

and long term focus on attacking people for being immigrants and not white.

It is based on hundreds of his messages from his recent tenure in the office

of Senator Sessions. Since your first days in office your policies including

a repeated Muslim ban, child separations still being litigated with Judge

Sabraw, a wait in Mexico scheme prompting immigration officers to resign

in protest and the ending of DACA now before the supreme court are caus-

ing great harm to nonwhite immigrants and thereby to the country. These

messages remove any doubt that this was and remains intentional.

Please assure me that you will fire Mr Miller.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our egalitarian society.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


